

Term Information



AUTUMN TERM

This term our topic is called Memory Box. A memory box is a special place for you and for family to keep important and treasured memories. You can put special things in that belong to you like an old toy; something that you had as a baby, photos or letters. Look out for your 'chatter bag'.

PE

PE this term is on a
Wednesday & Friday. We will
De outside with Vinnie and the
weather will get colder so
please do start thinking about
wearing jogging bottoms and
fleeces.





MEMORY BOX



We will be sending home a special bag for you to bring some treasured memories in to talk about. They will be in school a while so don't send in something you want every night. When we send your bag home later in the term we hope you add photos and memories from your year in Amethyst class.

School Website

We will try and give you a flavour of the activities we do in the class. Take a look at out class page and find out more about term 1.

www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk
Click on classes and then click on Amethyst class.



FOREST SCHOOL

Forest school is on alternate Tuesday
afternoons for Year 1 children and
monthly for children in Year 2. Your child
will need wellies and waterproofs in
school each week for this.

Please make sure all items are named. We will send out dates very soon.